
 

We wish you a very happy Christmas holiday and we hope that you all enjoy some 

precious time with your families. 

After the success of the Reading Challenge in October half term we would like 

to launch a Christmas Reading Challenge.  If you would like to take part in this 

challenge, please read 6 books from your Rising Stars over the next few weeks 

then record the name of the book and a comment about your child’s reading. 

Please return this form either to school or via Google Classroom 

 by Tuesday 5th January  

Christmas Reading Challenge 

 

Name: 

 

Class: 

Name of book 

 

Comment on reading 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 


